Enguiries: Tom Kettle, Manager Governance

Direct Line: (08) 9158 9331
Town of

Port Hedland

Mr Carl Askew

Chief Executive Officer
Town of Port Hedland

PO Box 41

PORT HEDLAND WA 6721

Dear Mr Askew

NOTICE PURSUANT TO SECTION 5.4(a)(i) — SPECIAL MEETING OF
COUNCIL

Pursuant to section 5.4(a) (i) of the Local Government Act 1995, | give notice
of a Special Meeting of the Council to be convened on Monday, 22 April 2024
at 4:30 pm at the Council Chambers.

The purpose of the Special Meeting is consideration of a motion of no
confidence in Councillor Adrian McRae.

Rationale:

To demonstrate to the Town of Port Hedland community that Cr
McRae’s public commentsinrelation to the Russian election are his own
personal views and are not endorsed by the Town of Port Hedland
Council.

Yours sincerely

Peter Carter
Mayor

15 April 2024
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